
 
 
 
 
 
21 March 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Family Network Meeting – 12 May 
 
As I mentioned in my recent newsletter, I have been asked by families of ex pupils, 
governors and current families, who would like more social opportunities through school, if a 
family network meeting might be held at Granta. 
 
I think this is a great idea. You are invited to come to school on 12 May 6:00 – 7:30 for an 
informal opportunity to talk to other parents, share experiences and advice and pick up a 
few tips from those who have left and are managing post school life. 
 
You are welcome to bring your Granta child and siblings (under your own supervision) and 
as well as chatting you can try your hand at art and crafts, British sign language, boccia, 
food tech and e-safety. There will be a café providing light refreshments. 
 
Please return the reply slip as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Lucie Calow 
Headteacher 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
TO:  LUCIE CALOW / FAMILY NETWORK MEETING 
 
Name ……………………………………. 
 
I will be attending the family network meeting on 12 May and I am interested in the 
following activities: 
 
□ art and crafts □ British sign language □ boccia □ food tech □ e-safety 
 
□ ex family transition experiences 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………..                                         Date …………………… 


